
 

 

  

March 2, 2009  

Dear South Orange County Residents: 

 

This notice is to inform you of upcoming railroad track maintenance activities that 

will take place on Metrolink’s Orange County Line.  Work will take place starting at 

the San Diego County Line to Fullerton over the next three weeks.  Work will take 

place on the following schedule: 

 

Sunday, March 8th through Sunday, March 29th

From 9:00 p.m. until 5:00 a.m. the following day 

Work days Sunday through Thursday  

 

The rail maintenance work that will be done is called “tamping”.  Tamping is a 

process that uses on-track machinery to lift and line the track and "tamp" the 

ballast rock.  Tamping pounds and vibrates the gravel around the rails and 

crossties to pack it properly so it supports the track and allows proper drainage.  

This work may be noisy and could create some dust as it progresses. 

 

If you have any questions about the work, please contact the Metrolink Community 

Relations Office at (213) 452-0288 or e-mail lopezl@scrra.net. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE AND APPRECIATE 

YOUR PATIENCE DURING THIS TIME. 

 
Southern California Regional Rail Authority 

700 S. Flower St., 26th Floor, Los Angeles, CA 90017-4101 


